Schoolcomms

all together, smarter

NURSERY SQUIRRELS - EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO QUINCE HONEY FARM -
TUESDAY 9TH MAY 2023

Sunday, 09/04/20232
To Prime Parents of: B3 09:0C

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,

Squirrels educational visit to Quince Honey Farm on Tuesday gth

May

As an introduction to our Summer term theme ‘Mad about Mini beasts!’ We are very excited to be taking the
Squirrels to Quince Honey Farm in South Molton.

During the visit the children will look at a bee exhibition including live bee colonies, walk through the honey factory
and watch the honey being harvested. They will also have the opportunity to taste some honey on rice paper
strips, roll or squish beeswax around a wick and create a beeswax candle, and go on a bee hunt in the nectar
gardens to find different creatures.

Children will need to arrive at Nursery by 9.00am. We will travel to and from the Honey Farm by coach. Children
can be collected at the end of the school day.

The children will need a coat, a packed lunch, a spare set of clothes and plenty to drink (no glass bottles, fizzy
drinks, chocolate bars or sweets please). Your child’s belongings ideally need to fit in a small rucksack style bag
that they are able to carry themselves.

The cost of this trip is offered at a greatly reduced cost of £10.00 per child thanks to a generous donation from

Friends Of Winkleigh School (FOWS). Contributions towards this trip are voluntary, however if insufficient funds
are received, the trip will not be able to go ahead.

Payment and permission has been set up on the School Gateway, please log in and respond by Tuesday
2nd May 2023, after this date the visit will no longer be visible on the School Gateway.

Kind Regards,

Mrs Stapley
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